Notes of Fairtrade Steering Group restart meeting

Wed July 15, 2020, 3pm

Present
Bill Linton (BL), Melanie Smith (MS), Cllr Vicki Pite (VP), Nina Tweddle (NT), Louise Ely (LE)

We are about 3 years behind on renewing FT Borough status. Need a contact at the council – VP offered to check out the Civic Centre cafeteria and others (eg Dugdale).

Possibility of linking up with other local groups eg Enfield Stand Up to racism – MS will contact them.

Social media important. NT and Rupert Price keep Facebook page going & NT tweets a lot.

Could involve the council's Environment Connittee (VP)

EcoChurch initiative could include FT; maybe use FT as a uniting enterprise and run stalls at PG Festival & Fancy Fair?

We currently have a Flagship Employer: Christian Action Housing. NT to check with them that's still OK while VP enquires about return to Capel Manor.

BL will let our address list know that we are back in action.

BL, VP and MS agreed to join the Steering Group, with NT as a co-opted member.

Steering Group to meet once a month initially, possibly less frequently once up and running. Next meeting by zoom 3pm Wed August 12th.

